Steven Liang

From: Margaret

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:23 AM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board

C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102 | am a retired senior citizen and | can't continue to pay more each year for my water. Someone
stated bills are going up each year because there are a lot of people who don't pay their bills and the water department
has to get money somehow. Even under your guidelines for seniors getting a discount, | am not eligible because | have a
pension as well as social security. Please consider these factors in determining whether all seniors should receive a
discount.





